
 

Payroll Functionality  

 

The payroll function is not a part of Connecticut’s EVV program and no additional 
payroll modifications will be made to the Santrax system.  Agencies can purchase a 
payroll service from Sandata Technologies if they so desire.  To do so, please contact 
Sal Sparacino (ssparacino@sandata.com ) at Sandata to get additional information.   
 
Use of a payroll service may incur fees from that payroll vendor that are not paid 
for by DSS. 
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